Basingstoke

Dear Parent or Guardian,

| am writing to inform you that through a partnership with the school, TetraBrazil Soccer Schools will be
looking to start an after school sports club for the children of Greenbank. At this present time we are having
to adapt our sessions and times, to be in line with the schools Covid Risk Assessments.

The clubs will run straight after school and will be finished no later than 4:15pm (depending on your child’s
finish time. Sessions are bookable for the whole half term at £5 per week).

There is an attached google form to declare your interest in the club that may be of interest to you. We will
be looking to run the after school club on a day that your child has PE so that they don’t need to get
changed. If we don’t get enough uptake, we will not be able to run until guidelines change and we are able
to mix year groups.

The two after school clubs that we will be looking to run are multi-skills and football. The club that gets the
most interest will be the club that we run under current Covid guidelines.

Football Club

At football club we will look to introduce a different topic each week as we develop the child’s understanding
of football through fun and different activities. The sessions will involve a variety of different drills and
matches as we look to enjoy the world of football.

Multi-skills

During multi-skills we will look at exploring different sports and rather than focusing on a sport, play different
games each week that are linked to a sport. By doing this we are introducing skills to the children that they
can use in everyday life as well as different sports and activities.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us and we will look to help you in any way we can.
Thank you,

Liam

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeGDItA_qyNnCM5s70MggYlhsVcidyNx1m6dM2_TOpECTy3R
Alviewform?usp=sf_link

Putting the

liam@tetrabrazilbasingstoke.com sa m ba

into Soccer




